
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                              Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

              Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 
 

            July 23, 2017                           Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

                               Mass Schedule                                       Mass Intentions                                               Collections  - 7/16/17 
 

           Sun.    -  July     23   8:00 a.m.      Zach Pogliano - John & Jodi Walsh & Family           Sunday………...……$   850.00 

      Wed.   -  July     26   8:30 a.m. Peg Phelan - Luke & Judith Phelan              Utilities……………...$  655.00  

      Sun.    -  July     30  8:00 a.m. For Parishioners           Mixing Bowl………..$       6.00  

      Sun.    -  July     30  8:00 a.m. Betty Walsh - Family       “Your offering is most appreciated!”  

      

      Food Pantry Item(s) for the month of July -              “You, O Lord, are a God merciful and gracious,         

  Laundry detergent, bleach, fabric softener and/or dish soap          slow to anger, abounding in kindness and fidelity.” 
                                 

      Sunday Mass:                  August Stewardship                               
                           

      Lector:   B. Walsh    Servers:   A. Sulzberger & P. Baudino     Eucharistic Ministers:  C. Sulzberger, M. Baudino & R. Briscoe 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 Next Saturday, July 29th, is the Love Outreach Centers 2nd Annual Walk for Love in Morris.  It’s being held to promote 
Human Trafficking Awareness.  It will start at Waverly Street and end at the courthouse. It will start at 11AM.  There is a 
flyer on the bulletin board at the back of the church if you would like more information.  If you would like to walk or be a 
sponsor, please let me know at (815) 237-8202, at gabehartdonna@hotmail.com or just find me before or after church.  
You can also sponsor me if you would like to.  No donation is too small.   Human trafficking is everywhere these days and 
hopefully, by bringing it to light in our small towns, we can keep our children safe.  Please join us on the 29th either by 
walking or coming to the courthouse and find out what we’re doing to help stop this horrible, multi-million dollar business.  
Thanks!  Donna Gabehart. 

 Are You Called to the Permanent Diaconate? - The Diocese of Joliet will begin the process of inviting men to 
discern the call to the diaconate in a series of informational sessions: 

  The Blanchette Catholic Center    St John Paul II Parish 
907 S. 9th Street       16555 Weber Road 
Kankakee, IL 60901            OR  Crest Hill, IL 60403 
August 2, 9, 16 - 7:00-9:00 pm    August 1, 8, 15 - 7:00-9:00 pm 

If you sense God is calling you, please consider attending the Informational Sessions.  No registration is required 
and wives are welcome.  For more information, see our website at http://www.dioceseofjoliet.org/diaconate/. 

 Pope Francis wants to hear from young people! - The Vatican has released an online survey for those aged 16-29. 
The purpose of this survey is to better understand the lived experiences, attitudes and concerns of young people all over 

the world, in preparation for the 2018 Synod on Young People, the Faith and Vocational Discernment.  All are encouraged 

to participate in this first ever global survey!  Young People can access the survey at:  

http://youth.synod2018.va/content/synod2018/en.html  Go to: The Church Wants to Listen to You. (Screen #1). See 
drop down window -top right- for survey questions in English. 

 St. Lawrence is selling chances on their annual “Lucky Duck Derby.” Tickets are $5.00 a duck, winner gets $500.00 and 

need not be present.  If you’re interested in taking a chance on a duck, see Fr. Stan or any of our friends from St. Lawrence 

here at Mass about tickets.  The race will be held August 13
th

. 

 The Thirty-ninth Annual Diocesan Wedding Anniversary Mass will be celebrated on Sunday, August 27, 2017 at 2:00 p.m. 
at the Cathedral of St. Raymond in Joliet.  Couples celebrating anniversaries of 25 years, 50 years, and more than 50 years, 
are welcome to attend the event. Couples will receive a special blessing during the liturgy and will receive an anniversary 
certificate after the Mass.  Our celebrant will be Bishop R. Daniel Conlon.  Because of space limitations, there is not room for 
additional guests.  However, if necessary, a caregiver/helper is very welcome to attend with the couple.  Pre-registration is 
required; please complete and return the form or register online (http://conta.cc/2pWICgx) by August 11, 2017.  For more 

information, please call 815-838-5334. (A couple of registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule.)  

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “A society will be judged on the basis of how it treats its weakest members, and among the most vulnerable 

are surely the unborn and the dying.” - Pope John Paul II, “Address to the New Ambassador of New Zealand to the Holy 

See” © 2000 Liberia Editrice Vaticana.  Used with permission.  https://goo.gl/sUqzbC.   

 Stewardship - July 23, 2017 - Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time - “When we repent of our sins and turn to the Lord with a 

contrite heart, he forgives us.  He is patient and gentle as he continually provides us with the grace we need to grow in 

holiness, that we might come to share eternal life in heaven.  Stewardship demands are opening ourselves to all He offers 

us.” 
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